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CALL FOR PAPERS

B i n o c u l a r  a n d  P a e d i a t r i c  Vi s i o n  A s s o c i a t i o n  –  
C o n g r e s s  11 - 1 3  M a y  2 0 0 7

The BPVA will be having a congress from 11-13 May 2007 in Port Elizabeth.
 
To this end we are doing a call for papers on any topic relating to paediatric or binocular vision. 
Talks can either be 1/2 hour or 1 hour long.
 
If you are interested in doing a presentation please send me a short abstract or summary of what 
you would like to cover before end February 2007. 

 

Leoni Joubert
Chairman: BPVA
Tel: 011 680-3400

<iacle@iafrica.com>
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